
 

 

 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to your child’s last year in Primary School! This year we hope to participate in many 

fundraising events to raise money for the Year 6 Farewell and end of year activities. We plan to 

continue the Easter, Christmas and Monster Raffles, cake stalls, Cadbury chocolates, the annual 

mini-fete and similar events from previous years. Any other ideas will also be accepted and 

considered! 

 

To help us in this endeavour, we are asking for volunteers to form a Year 6 Fundraising Committee. 

We will meet once or twice a term, with our first meeting next week on Monday, 10th February at 

9.10 am in the Learning and Support Hub. The Committee will discuss Farewell information and 

fundraising matters and gather volunteers for our fundraising events. 

If you are able to come to the school on allocated afternoons (more dates to follow) from 2:15pm to 

be part of the Fundraising Committee, please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s 

classroom teacher before Friday 7th February, 2020. 

Remember, the more volunteers we are able to get will make the work load much easier for us all! 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Mrs T. Clifford (Coordinator) & Mr S. Salmon (Supervisor) 

on behalf of Year 6 Teachers 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Fundraising Committee 

I am able to be part of the Year 6 Fundraising Committee and realise that I will be volunteering my 

opinions and time to help raise funds for the Year 6 activities at the end of the year. 

Signed __________________________ Parent/Guardian of: _________________________ 

                    Parent/Guardian                                                                         Year 6 Student 

 


